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Member Reasons for Decision or Comments 

Commissioner 
Hawryluk 

Reasons for Approval 

 Administration is correct that this application is consistent with 
the H-GO Land Use District’s location criteria. “The subject site 
is located on both the Kensington Road NW Neighbourhood 
Main Street and the Primary Transit Network and is therefore 
considered appropriate for the proposed H-GO District” 
(Attachment 1, page 4). 
 
In total, 38% of the applications at this public hearing are low 
density (20.6%) and H-GO (17.6%), the latter of which have 
clear Council-approved locational criteria. 

 


